
From:
To: abortionlawreform
Subject: Abortion law reform
Date: Friday, 24 June 2016 2:38:10 PM

To Whom It may Concern,

After reading the proposed bill put to parliament I strongly oppose it’s contents
 which  removes all protections for mothers and tiny innocent lives and puts in no
 safeguards whatsoever. More options should be put in place for mothers who are not
 ready for parenthood for example making adoptions easier, or more support for
 financially struggling families. This abomination of senseless murder should be
 decreased (if not totally ceased) not increased.

Regards,
Michelle Graf
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